FILE

Hunter, Donielle

Jim <jdunham@columbus.rr.com>

From:

Sent: Tuesday, November 24, 2015 9:35 PM
To: Puco Docketing

Subject: Opposition comment for case 14-1693

Please include me among the consumers who are opposed to a government sanctioned bailout of AEP's less-efficient

plants. | am an AEP consumer.

There are always winners and losers when capitalism is allowed to work.
In our case, Ohio's consumers have only recently seen their utility expenses reduced as a resuit of the efforts to open up

the electric market. Now AEP is attempting an end run to gain a preferrential status that would guarantee income for
plants that are no longer economically viable. Please help put a stop to this nonsense.
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